
From: Deena Gray
To: Blake Boy, Barbara; Von Stetina, Deanne
Cc: Dennis Mele; "Roberta Moore"; "Tara Patton"; Azcoitia, Maite; "Larry Baum"
Subject: PC 17-12 Wilton Manors UDC- LUPA
Date: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 2:37:54 PM

Dear All,
 
On behalf of UDC Manors, LLC, we are requesting to withdraw PC 17-12, Wilton Manors
UDC LUPA application that is scheduled for the December 12, 2017 County Commission
meeting. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please let us know.
 
Thank you,
Deena Gray
 
 

Deena Pacelli Gray, Esq.
Greenspoon Marder, P.A.
200 East Broward Boulevard, Suite 1800
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301
(954) 527-2443 direct
(954) 333-4043 direct fax
Deena.Gray@gmlaw.com
www.gmlaw.com
 

The information contained in this transmission may be attorney/client privileged and
confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail.

Unless specifically indicated otherwise, any discussion of tax issues contained in this e-mail,
including any attachments, is not, and is not intended to be, ''written advice'' as defined in
Section 10.37 of Treasury Department Circular 230.

A portion of our practice involves the collection of debt and any information you provide will
be used for that purpose if we are attempting to collect a debt from you.
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